
 

Gainsborough Primary and Nursery School 
Belgrave Road, Crewe, Cheshire CW2 7NH 

 01270 685328 
                                                  www.gainsborough.cheshire.sch.uk 

 

                                    Head of Schools:  Miss N Hough 

Ref:Afterschool/Choir/Year3/jd                                                                                  26th April 2018 
 
Dear parents/carers,  

 

Year 3 and 4 choir 

 

Miss Hitchen is starting a choir and would love a variety of children to take part.  Both boys and girls are 

welcome. This will take place on a Wednesday from 3-4pm all summer term.  

 

Dates are as follows: 2nd May, 9th May and 16th May.  

The club will continue 6th June until 27th June. 

 

Children will be provided with a plastic folder and lyrics so children can practise the songs at home. We will 

learn a range of songs and the children will perform to parents and the school towards the end of summer 

term.  

 

If you would like your child to attend, please sign and return the slip, giving your permission. It will be a 

first come first serve basis, as there are a limited amount of spaces. Slips to be returned by Monday 30th 

April 2018. (Handed to the Office) 

 

You shall receive a text to inform you if your child has been successful or if they have not. 

 

Many thanks, 

 

Miss Hitchen 

 

 
GAINSBOROUGH PRIMARY & NURSERY SCHOOL 

CHOIR – MISS HITCHEN 
 

I give permission for my child …………………………………………………………………….. to attend choir after school club 
with Miss Hitchen. 
 
Collection at 4pm by a parent/adult 
 
Parent/guardian …………………………………………………………………………………………………. date : ……….. 


